
 

 

 

Town of East Windsor 

Water Pollution Control Facility 

Office of the Superintendent 

192 South Water Street 

East Windsor, CT 06088 

860-292-8264 Phone  860-292-8263 Fax 

 

Inter Office Memorandum 
 

To:       Amanda Calve 

            Assistant to the Town Planner 

 

Date:   28 April 2020 

 

From:  E.Arthur Enderle III, WPCF Superintendent 

 

RE:      63 Newberry Rd 

 

The East Windsor Water Pollution Control Authority has received an application for 63 

Newberry Rd. This is application COM2020-002. At the present time there is adequate 

capacity within the collection system and treatment plant to accept this additional flow.  

 

I have reviewed the plans and find the proposed sewer connection to be acceptable. Please 

let me know if you need anything further at this time.  

 

Regards 

 

Art E III 

 

E.Arthur Enderle III 

 

        

 
 

The Town of East Windsor & the Water Pollution Control Authority of East Windsor are Equal Opportunity Providers & Employers 
Complaints of Discrimination should be sent to: USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, Washington, DC 20250-9410 


